From: Kinkar Carreograph <kinkar@carreograph.com>
Date: 28 September 2018 at 6:11:56 PM IST

To: Gurudas College Placement Cell <gcplacementcell@gmail.com>
Subject: Job fair feedback

To

Dr Mausumi Chatteriee

Principal Gurudas College Kolkata-700054.

Dear Madam,

We have participated in your JOB FAIR 2018 at your college campus on 27/09/2018. We have interacted with appx. 120 students out of that 48 students were from 3rd year. We found them very much interested for Medical Representative job. We make them understand about the scope & career prospects in this profession. We asked them to contact us after completion of their final exam. Your overall arrangement was very good & your students are also very much serious about their career.

Thanks for inviting us in your JOB FAIR 2018. We would like to participate in this kind of event in future also.

Thanks & regards

Kinkar Das

CARREOGRAPH

Mob: 9830027821